
Compensation & Benefits Written Report: 02/14/22

The Compensation & Benefit committee last met on 10-13-21 via Zoom.

The Compensation & Benefits committee have three (3) information items for proposed 
changes to the Workload policy (05-21).  Please review the following items (attached) for 
discussion during February 2022 Faculty Senate meeting with pending action at the March 
2022Faculty Senate meeting.

1. Remove Telecourse from the Workload policy 3(A)1e(iv). GBC no longer offers 
telecourses.

2. Change to Oversight of Student Teaching 3(A)1h

3. Addition to policy:  Substitute Instruction 3(B)8 


